
 
 

Report to Council 
Re: C.A.O.-2023-02 
From: Elana Arthurs 
Date: January 17, 2023 

Re: Short-Term Rental Advisory Committee  

Recommendation: 
That the C.A.O.-2023-02 report, dated January 17, 2023 regarding the Short-Term 
Rental Advisory Committee be received; and  
That By-law Number 2022-43 being a by-law to appoint members to the Short-Term 
Rental Advisory Committee be amended to replace Shauna Lawrie with Jeff Martin.  
 
Overview: 
Following the August 2, 2022 Council Meeting staff advertised and recruited for 
members who wished to participate in the Short-Term Rental Advisory Committee.  At 
the September 6, 2022 meeting Council directed staff to prepare a by-law to appoint 
the six (6) applicants who had submitted their interest in the Committee.  In October 
2022 one of the members contacted staff to advise that they would be selling their 
cottage and would no longer comply with the requirements to be a member. There was 
one additional individual who had contacted staff after the original posting had closed 
advising that they would be interested if there was another opportunity.  
 
Conclusion: 
With the resignation of Shauna Lawrie, staff is recommending that Jeff Martin be added 
to the members of the Short-Term Rental Advisory Committee as a replacement.  
 
Financial Impact: 
There is no financial impact at this time.  
 


